
 
            

 

 

 

Dear JMI Families, 

Throughout the school year, Project Unify has worked to foster a culture of inclusion and unity among 
all students. To continue supporting this important mission, Project Unify students will be hosting our 
annual fundraiser on June 6, 2025. 

As part of the event, students will have the opportunity to purchase raffle tickets for a chance to dunk 
a staff member of their choice from the list below. Tickets will be sold at $1.00 each or 7 for $5.00. 

How it works: 
 

1. Students will purchase tickets through Mr. Morales during their Physical Education 
period starting Monday, May 19, through May 29, 2025. 

2. Upon receipt of their raffle tickets students will write their name and HR number and 
place the ticket inside the staff member’s bucket they would like to dunk.  

3. On June 6, 2025 students will meet on the black top and raffle tickets will be called for 
each teacher.  

4. The students whose name is called will be able to throw 3 balls at the target. If they 
miss, another ticket will be pulled and another student will be able to throw. This cycle 
will repeat until the staff member has been dunked.  

 
JMI’s Most Dunkable Staff Members: 

 
Mrs. Abatemarco 

Mr. Mirfield  
Mrs. Della Salla 
Mr. Mockoviak  

Mr. Jimmy  
Mr. Zapata 

 
Students will be reminded to bring a towel, hat and sunscreen with them to school that day. We look 
forward to a fun and spirited event that brings our school community together while supporting a great 
cause! 

 
 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Agostinacchio & Mr. Morales 

Let Your JMI KNIGHT Light Shine Bright! 
 
 


